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Pakistan
Workshop on Building Safe, Competitive Horticultural Chains in the 
Asia-Pacific Region: Fruit and Vegetable Chains, 12–17 April 2010.
▶	Objective:	To	enhance	participants’	understanding	of	the	key	principles	
and	practices	of	building	safe,	competitive	horticultural	chains,	analyze	
the	performance	of	fresh	fruit	and	vegetable	chains	in	member	countries,	
identify	the	issues	and	problems,	and	formulate	action	plans.
▶	Participants:	Producers,	processors,	 retailers,	wholesalers,	 traders,	
government	officers,	academics,	and	consultants	 involved	 in	 fruit	and	
vegetable	supply	chains.	

Program calendar

Kindly contact your NPO for details of future activities, including eligibility for 
participation. The project details along with the address of your NPO are avail-
able from the APO Web site at www.apo-tokyo.org. 


